
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Friday 25th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have now reached the end of the first half term of the school year. It has been action packed and we 
have achieved a great deal, including the roll of some of our new school initiatives such as EfL, MOVE 
Program and establishing our partnership with Place2Be. 
 
We have also had a visit from our local MP Ellie Reeves on Friday 18th October. Ellie came in to visit the 
SeeAbility service in action. The Special Schools Eye Service see children on both sites and provide an 
excellent offer of both screening and providing glasses in the school as a familiar setting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As always thank you for your continued support. I wish you all a restful break and look forward to seeing 
you next term. School returns on Monday 4th November. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

Katie Denton 
Headteacher 
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Mayow Road                                      Waters Road 
Forest Hill                                            Catford                           
SE23 2XH                                             SE6 1UF 
Tel: 0208 465 0740                         Tel: 0208 465 0740 
              Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 
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